BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY LADIES GOLF
ASSOCIATION

SENIORS CAPTAIN’S REPORT AGM 2020

Sadly due to the Covid lockdown and restrictions we have not be able to play any Seniors League or
Friendly matches this season. We also had to cancel the Spring and Autumn meeting.

| am in the process of arranging our 2021 fixtures and hope that we will be able to play a near normal
season next year. As always, please do let me have an update list and contact details of any ladies who
have turned 50, playing of a handicap of 14 and lower so | can invite them to join our team.

Susanna Mitterer,

County Senior Captain,
Seniorscaptain@bclga.org.uk
25th September 2020




